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Half Term 

 

We break up for half term on Friday. I hope you all have a safe, healthy and happy break. We look forward to 

hearing about half term adventures when school re-opens on Monday 21st  February 2022. 
 

Don’t forget to follow the school on Facebook and Twitter where we share all the exciting things your children 

have been doing in school.  

 

Also, make sure you sign up to class Dojo where you can see the points your child is earning over 

the week and some more exciting pictures of what is happening in class.   

 
 

Being Kind to one another 

 

We have received some reports regarding parents being verbally aggressive towards other parents on the 

playgrounds. In line with our ethos in school, please can all parents and carers treat one another with politeness 

and courtesy whilst on school site. 

In advance, thank you for your support with this. 
 

Assemblies. 

 

After half term we hope to go back to 

whole school assemblies. This is an 

opportunity for all of the school to get 

together and celebrate all the wonderful 

things in our school.  

 Clubs 

 

Clubs will begin again in the summer term. 

We know this is disappointing for the 

children but we have taken this decision 

to keep the staff and children safe.   We 

will send out club letters later next term.  

 

 

Calendar dates 

 

Please remember all school 

dates are on the school 

website: Parent Zone – 

Calendar. 
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Homework 

This term we have been reviewing the homework policy.  

From next term, all homework will be posted on your child’s Class Dojo page each week. Please to ensure you have access 

to Dojo. You can speak to your child’s class teacher to set this up if you have not already. 

  

Homework will be posted on a Friday and we expect the work to be completed by the following Wednesday.  

 

You can upload the homework onto Dojo via portfolio (this can be work, photos, videos etc) or you can bring your 

completed work in your homework books.  

 

We have emailed parents the codes and also sent a paper copy home with your child on how to upload work.  

 

If you are experiencing any difficulties with this please do not hesitate to get in contact with a member of staff who will be 

happy to help you.   

 

This is a trial period for both parents and staff, so you feedback with this will be greatly appreciated.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 

 

 

 

 

World book day takes place on Thursday 3rd March.   

Over the week we will be doing lots of exciting activities related to book and on Thursday we would like to children to dress 

up as their favourite book character.  There is no expectation for you to buy a costume for the day - homemade 

costumes are as much as fun bought ones, and we are aware not all children enjoy dressing up, so this activity is 

optional.  
 

At 2:30pm on World Book Day, we would like to invite parents into school to come and read with their child and look at the 

lovely activities the children have been doing over the week.  

 

At the end of the day, the children will be given a £1 World Book Day token which can be exchanged for a book at many 

bookshops or can be used to get money off any book… a great excuse to read something new! 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 If you need to report a safeguarding concern about a child, please call Lincolnshire County Council 01522 782111 
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